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Jenn Erickson

From: John Leverentz
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 2:48 PM
To: Jenn Erickson
Subject: West Shore Recreation Commission

The brochure of summer programs is out and has been mailed.  Classes and activities are also available on line at the 
West Shore Recreation Commission Website. 
 
Due to construction/renovation of the Fishing Creek Elementary building where several summer camps are usually 
located, they have been moved to Highland Elementary. 
 
The recreation commission is always looking for someone willing to lifeguard at the Lemoyne pool as well as at the 
school district natatorium located at Red Land High School. In addition we are looking for a few camp counselors as 
well.  Check the Commission website for details. 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 


